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Thursday 25th May

Dear Parents and Carers,

After much consultation and thought, I have decided to close the school on 8th June when it is being used as a polling station for the general election. This decision has not been taken lightly and has been made in consultation with the Chair of Governors and the local police, after some parents expressed their concerns for the day. Whilst there is no known threat, I wanted to assure you all that the safety of your children is of the utmost importance to us, particularly when they are away from you and in our care.

I know that some of you will be disappointed with this decision as much as some of you will be reassured by it. I have made the decision today so that you have two weeks’ notice to make alternative arrangements for your children for the day.

I have tried to keep the school open on polling days since I have been Headteacher and the Chair of Governors and I will again be contacting the city council to ask them to find alternative premises for future elections so that we are not faced with this situation each year.
Yours faithfully,
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C. Prynne

Headteacher
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